

## **Dear Parents**

As you will be aware Mrs Hazell has been absent from school since half-term due to medical reasons and this letter is to inform you that unfortunately she will not be returning to school next week.

I am pleased to confirm that Mrs Malone will continue to teach Maple Class next week working closely with Mr Parker and supported by Mrs Fenton.

I apologise for the disruption for Maple Class but unfortunately this is unavoidable. We send Mrs Hazell our best wishes and look forward to seeing her back at school when she is fully recovered.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely

Ann L Wheatcroft Headteacher